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Subject: Opposing Northern Pass
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Louise Ewing
220 Elm Ave
Antrim, NH 03440

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
Dear SEC Committee Members,

I ask that you oppose the Northern Pass Project. This project will ruin the beauty of NH, a primary
reason people come here to spend their tourist dollars. What would NH get in return? Not much. The
jobs created are short-term and will probably be filled by outside contractors. The money spent will be
a temporary boon to the economy, but will go away. The energy created is not and was not planned to
make NH energy independent. NH is just serving as a large pipeline to provide energy to the larger
metropolitan areas south of us.

And in the process, our state’s environment and natural beauty will be permanently destroyed reducing
the numbers of vacationers and businesses who come to the area.

The choice is clear. Please oppose Northern Pass.
Sincerely,

Louise Ewing

Sincerely,
Louise Ewing
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